
From: Suzanne Pfister
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: What is the reason for this change to the Id to Vote
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:57:33 PM

Surely, this is the safe way for an honest outcome to an election.  I am amazed 
that this type of Bill has been put through so quickly!  As a member of the public, 
I would like to have a full account of why!

Regards Suzanne
Suzanne Pfister
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